
CITY WARDEN SERVICE UPDATECITY WARDEN SERVICE UPDATE

There was a large amount of rubbish dumped on Greenacre 
Drive. We have found some evidence in the fly tip and 
investigations are ongoing. The rubbish has been cleared and 
we will continue to monitor the area.

The old Leicester Pub site has now been cleared by the 
company managing the land. They advised they clear the site 
once a year but we asked for it to be cleared sooner as it was an 
eyesore & was attracting more rubbish. The company took into 
account what we had told them and cleared the land. The site 
looks great and we will keep an eye on it to make sure it does 
not end up how it was. 

If you have any issues that you would like to report then please speak 
to the City Wardens or contact the service on 0116 4541001



JAMIE STUBBS - CITY WARDEN

WESTCOTES WARD

These are the main issues that the
City Wardens can help with:

� Educating the public and raising
awareness of environmental crimes

ENFORCEMENT ISSUES:

� Littering

� Dog fouling & Dog Control Orders

� Bins on the street
(domestic and commercial)

� Free distribution of printed material

� Fly posting

� Small scale fly tipping

� Graffiti

� Vehicles for sale on the road

� Repairing vehicles on the road

� Failure to produce waste transfer 
documents

� Street litter control notices

� Skips & Scaffolding

� Spitting

� Rubbish on private land

E
V

IN
G

T
O

N
 W

A
R

D
E

V
IN

G
T

O
N

 W
A

R
D

CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY’S ENVIRONMENT

Email: city.warden@leicester.gov.uk

Website: www.leicester.gov.uk

Telephone: 0116 4541001

Facebook: Leicester City Wardens

Twitter: City Wardens

City Wardens, 

Phoenix House

1 King Street

Leicester,

LE1 6RN

CITY WARDEN SERVICECITY WARDEN SERVICE

NICOLE POWELL


